
 
 
 
 
 
 

Announcement of Faculty of Education, Thaksin University 
 

Subject : Policy of not accepting neither gifts nor profits from performing duties 
(No Gift Policy)  Fiscal year B.E. 2568 

.................................................. 
 

  
  The Faculty of Education, Thaksin University, focuses on fostering ethics, 

transparency, and integrity in carrying out its duties. It emphasizes the importance of 
operating in accordance with the Faculty's mission, ensuring effective and efficient 
management systems that are ethical and transparent, in line with the national strategy on 
anti-corruption and the integrated anti-corruption and misconduct plan. This is done to 
promote a culture of integrity in the workplace, maintain ethics and morality, and avoid 
actions that may influence discretion or decision-making in the performance of duties, which 
could lead to discrimination or result in conflicts of interest and corruption.  Exercising the 
authority under Section 31 of the Thaksin University Act B.E. 2551 (2008), the Faculty of 
Education hereby announces the "No Gift Policy," which prohibits the acceptance of any gifts 
or presents in connection with official duties. This applies to administrators, faculty 
members, and staff of the Faculty of Education, Thaksin University, who are not to accept 
any gifts or presents from external parties or those contacting the Faculty. Instead, well-
wishing should be expressed through greeting cards or messages via social media during 
various festive seasons, rather than receiving gifts or presents. 

It is hereby announced and to adhered to all. 

  This announcement is made on October 1 B.E. 2567 

 

 

 

(Asst. Prof. Dr. Withawat  Khattiyamarn) 
              Dean of the Faculty of Education 


